
 

1024 S. Greenville Avenue, Suite #230 Allen, TX 75002          ▌          PHONE 972.359.1548          ▌          neighborhoodmanagement.com 

Email Address Request Form 
 

IT IS IMPERATIVE THAT NMI HAS YOUR CURRENT EMAIL ADDRESS.  According to the Chapter 209 Texas 
Property Code effective January 1, 2002, Section 209.0051 Subsection (e) (2) (B), “It is the owner’s duty to 

keep an updated email address registered with the property owners’ association.”  Let us help you keep your 
email address up-to-date.   

Please complete the following information for our records and return this form via fax, email, or mail to NMI.  
This information will be used to update our customer record, meeting notifications, neighborhood directory (if 
applicable) and community updates. The information you provide is for private use only.  We appreciate your 
assistance! 

OWNER INFORMATION 

The below fields allow for up to two homeowners’ information. 
Please print clearly.   
 

Property Address: ___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Owner Mailing Address (if different from property address): __________________________________________________  
 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
First Name: __________________________________   Last Name: __________________________________ 
 
E-Mail: ___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Phone No(s): ______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
First Name: __________________________________   Last Name: __________________________________ 
 
E-Mail: ___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Phone No(s): ______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

Please check the box below if you DO NOT wish to have your phone number and e-mail address listed in the 
Neighborhood Directory (if applicable).  Your name(s) and address will still appear in the Directory and will only 
be distributed to the residents within the community. 

       DO NOT list my phone number and e-mail address in the Neighborhood Directory. 


